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Underground utility work and multi-use pathway construction on 
McBride Boulevard  
July 4, 2025 

Starting the week of July 7, Fraser Crossing Partners will be conducting underground utility work and begin 
constructing the multi-use pathway (MUP) on the west side of McBride Boulevard between Columbia Street and Royal 
Avenue. This work will take place in stages throughout summer. 

To complete this work, the traffic lanes on McBride Boulevard northbound will be adjusted to the permanent 
configuration. McBride Boulevard northbound will be reduced to a single lane near Columbia Street, with two lanes 
maintained at the Royal Avenue intersection. Two lanes on McBride Boulevard southbound will remain open. 

Pedestrians and cyclists will be detoured to the east sidewalk for the duration of these work activities, and detour 
routes will be clearly marked.  

Construction activities such as excavation, saw cutting, and concrete pours are required to complete this work and 
may result in periods of noise. A small amount of hydrovac work will be required.  
 

What to Expect 

 

Timing 
Starting the week of July 7 and taking place in 
stages throughout summer. 

 

Hours of Work 
Monday to Friday from 7 a.m. to 8 p.m. 

Saturdays from 9 a.m. to 6 p.m.   

 

Traffic  
When required, traffic control personnel will 
be on site to assist drivers, pedestrians, and 
cyclists. All traffic pattern changes will be 
well-signed.   

Impacts/Interruptions 
Nearby residents may hear noise from saw 
cutting, heavy equipment, and occasional 
hydrovac work. 

We appreciate your patience while we complete this work. If you have any questions about this work, please email 
info@fcgp.ca or call the 24/7 phone line: 1-844-815-6149. For more information about the Project, please visit 
pattullobridgereplacement.ca.  
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